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We have received our ISASP On-Demand reports:
● 3rd Grade ELA → 58% Proficient or Advanced
● 3rd Grade Math → 77% Proficient or Advanced
● 4th Grade ELA → 69% Proficient or Advanced
● 4th Grade Math → 82% Proficient or Advanced

Our 4 year old preschool students had their graduation where they performed a few
songs, got their diplomas, and celebrated with cookies and lemonade. Our 3 year old
preschool students also had a performance to end their school year. They sang a few of
their favorite songs from the year and celebrated with cookies and lemonade.

Ms. Good’s classroom dog, Pickle, received MeryOne’s Heros Among Us award. She
was nominated by Julie Denner for her work in our school and was recognized at their
banquet.

We have our in-school elementary carnival on Tuesday to celebrate the end of the year.
Every student will have the opportunity to participate in various carnival games and
activities to celebrate a successful school year.

Third-grade students in Mrs. Hoskin’s class worked with Mrs. Throndson to create and
code a robot. Their goal was to have 1 movement, 1 sound, and 1 light. Enjoy these fun
videos!

Kalyn
Melia

48 Fourth Graders and 44 High School students wrote PenPal letters back and forth this
year for our third annual year. They ended the year by sharing lunch and conversation
at the elementary school. Thank you to Kyra Lewis and the HS Interact students who
helped make all this possible!

It’s been a busy end of the school year with many fun field trips and PBIS activities. The
teachers and staff worked very hard this year to meet the needs of all students. New
Hampton Elementary is a great place to be and it’s exciting to finish out another year.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1XgFSVpmNZuWx00cZodbFrdPtwkopaCgF/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LVANH2IzmQb1vYlV-o08bBIRJ9jOf-8Z/view?usp=sharing

